Saddle Rock Ranches HOA
Tuesday, May 12, 2015

Call to Order/Attendance:
Secretary King called the meeting to order.  Treasurer Deanne Bihler was also in attendance as well as approximately 10 other residents.  Copies of minutes from 3/10/15 had been distributed to the officers ahead of time and no changes were noted.  Copies of all minutes are available on the SRRHoA website.
Treasurer’s Report:  
Bihler gave treasurers report, indicating the balance was approximately $15,100.  She also indicated the directories were nearly ready for distribution complete with newer map.  Beth Giles will be handling the fence billing and collecting.
ACC Update: 
No update
Neighborhood Watch Update:  
No update
By-Law Committee Update:
No update
CenCON update: 
King highlighted relevant topic continues to be progress on Arapahoe Road widening and reminded residents that the very detailed minutes from CenCon are available on its website
Old Business:
· Sidewalk request and Street maintenance
King gave an update on these two matters.  Both have been repeatedly logged with the City of Centennial.  He indicated emails and calls have been taking place, and in response to that Representative Lucas will be attending our Clean up Day and we will have an opportunity to talk with him and show him our concerns.
New Business:
· Spring cleanup:
The clean-up date was set as Saturday, May 16th at 10 AM with a backup date of May 30th if weather did not cooperate.  Dale Carlson agreed to create the flyer and Beth Giles volunteered to distribute.  Kelly Akulshin was again nominated to organize the food for the BBQ that follows at approximately noon.  Discussion ensued about asking any youth who need community service hours to help with organizing the event, including calling residents to encourage attendance.

Next HOA Meeting, Tuesday, September 15th, 7pm, Grandview High School, Room L200
Meeting Adjourned

Respectfully submitted,

Wayne King
Secretary, Saddle Rock Ranches Homeowners Association


